
“Commit everything you do to the LORD. Trust him, and he will help you.”– Psalm 37 v 5 
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Spring Term 

NEXT DINNER MENU is  

Week 1 to view menu  

Change Monday  

All day Breakfast or  

Veg All day breakfast 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

What a pleasure to be back in school today with as many people who could get here 

safety and hear the happy sound of children’s chatter this lunchtime. 

Every so many years, the weather presents this challenge and we have to decide under 

Health and Safety whether we can open. Instinct is always to try and it was frustrating 

that the conditions yesterday prevented the school from being open. Mr Gilmour and 

Ms Spencer have been here before 6.30 each morning to assess the situation and pro-

vide information for me and the staff have indicated their challenges. Other schools 

decisions impact on us, because several teachers have children at other local schools 

that have closed and yesterday we had no heat with an airlock in the boiler which Mr 

Spencer has resolved. 

 Thank you to every one for your patience. We appreciate the pressures on parents 

when education and sometimes just the childcare aspect makes your lives challenging, 

but thanks especially for the messages of support we have received, recording some of 

the quality life moments that you have shared.  

As I said, it is always our aim to be open, we have a great team here, we hope to contin-

ue to open next week. 

 

Best wishes 

L Wiskin 

 

Friday 2nd March 2018 

Diary Dates 

05.03.18 Choir Competition KEGs 

07.03.18 Y6 SATs Talk Hall 6:30pm 

08.03.18 Y3/4 Cross country relay 

09.03.18 Class 11 Ice Skating 

 Football Home Double Header 

 Boy/Girls Gt Leighs 

13.03.18 Parent Consultations 

 Infant Music Festival 

15.03.18 Parent Consultations 

16.03.18 Boys/Girls Football Home   

 Boreham 

19.03.18    Bishop Stephen, new building  

                opening 2.30pm 

                Blessing of memorial at 3pm 

26.03.18 Football Match home 

 Gt Waltham 

27.03.18 Easter Service Cathedral 2pm 

29.03.18 End of Spring Term 

Easter Break 30.03.18 - 13.04.18 

16.04.18 Summer Term begins 

19.04.18 Dodgeball extra session 

20.04.18 Tri golf extra session 

10.05.18 Ascension Service Cathedral 2pm 

14.05.18 SATs Week begins 

22.05.18 Class/Group Photos 

25.05.18 Summer Lunchtime Concert  

 Cathedral 
 

Half Term 28.05.18 - 01.06.18 
 

04.06.18  Non Pupil Day 

 Y6 Isle of Wight Trip  

13.06.18 Hockey Tournament Chelmer Park 

16.06.18 PTA Summer Ball 

 Essex County Cricket Ground 

20.06.18 Sports Day EYFS/KS1 am - KS2 pm 

18.07.18 Leavers Service Cathedral 6:30pm  

20.07.18 Last Day of Summer Term 

 

Girls football  

On Friday the 23rd of February 10 girls played in a girls football match against St Ann’s. 

Everyone did so well and the score was 4-0 to St Ann’s. They all played so brilliantly 

and we were so close to a goal multiple times. 

 The team photographer Lily said it was a tough game because St Anne’s has some 

really good players. 

Reported by Olivia M & Annie RH 

http://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/clubs/food-menus

